
Volume 48 January 2022

WWW.GPLA.ORG 

Editor 
Marty Arnold, CML 

<martysr1@mac.com> 

Officers 
PRESIDENT 

Sven Hellwig, Sr. CRL 

VICE PRESIDENT 

Maurice Onraet 

CORRESPONDING 

SECRETARY  

John Williams 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

Cliff Shafer, CPS 

SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Barry  Wilensky, RL 

TREASURER 

Marty Arnold, CML 

Board  
CHAIRMAN 

Paul Kline, RL 

MEMBERS 

Dana  Barnum, CML 

Ed Fitzgerald, CML 

Jim Handschuh, CIL 

Ron Marcinkowski Jr. 

Joe Reustle, CPS 

THE PROFESSIONAL LOCKSMITH 
Official Publication of the  

Greater Philadelphia Locksmith Association

The Dinner meeting has been postponed because of Covid. 

THE MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

Scheduled for Monday January 17,                           

Has been Canceled 
  

See you at the Feb. 21 meeting 

Come and get a ticket to win a  

Wedge Pro .003 pin kit donated by LAB.  
Drawing will be held at the April meeting.  

Officers and Board Members are not eligible to win. 

Those attending all three meetings will receive a bonus ticket.  

YOU MUST BE PRESENT AT THE DRAWING TO WIN 

http://WWW.GPLA.ORG
mailto:martysr1@mac.com
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Membership Notes: 

Bob Mock reported that Dee had pneumonia and her immune system took a hit with her lung cancer 

treatments. I had a change in my heart function and the Dr wanted to replace my pacemaker with a new 

style to increase my hearts performance as it is now at 25%. We wish both of them the best. 

Our President’s family has been attacked by Covid and Sven is very worried about his Mom who is 95 

and ill with Covid. He ask all of us to pray for her. His Mothers name is Jutta Hellwig. 

Life member # 46 Sonny Brunell had a bad week with health problems, he did not have Covid, but it 

did kept him from going to see his buddies on the golf course though. 

George Bertram from LAB has send me 3 LAB Wedge Pro .003 pin kits to raffle off at our meetings.  

LAB is very generous to GPLA and also agreed to be a Web Sponsor for 2022.  Thank You George! 

I have been sending the newsletter each month to Honorary Member Walter Lascar from MLANJ, but 
he has not responded to my correspondence. Does anyone know if he has  passed away? 

*********************** 

Presidents  Message for January 2022 
Hello Members, 

I hope that everyone has started out the new year with a step in the right direction.  If you’ve been 

misdirected don’t fear, just do your best to re-direct down the right path.  Perseverance, patience and 

persistence positively pay off and helps put you on the right path. 

Due to the increased numbers of the Covid crap hitting a lot of us close to home and to weigh on the 

side of caution, I have decided to cancel January’s membership meeting for the safety of all.   

Everyone please be cautious and safe and I look forward to seeing you all in February at the 

membership meeting.  It will be a special one for me and hopefully I can make it special for all of you, 

as I planned to have a great meal in mind with liquid refreshment and Birthday cake with 60 candles on 

it.  I guess I’m officially old now. 

Be safe! 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Your President 

Sven K. Hellwig Sr., CRL 
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LAB, Fried Bros, ClearStar,  

Doorwares Associates and IDN Hardware 

have confirmed to be 2022 Web Sponsors 

THANK YOU!
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To all Members, Sponsors and Friends  

of GPLA
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OUR  WEB SPONSORS 
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A helpful note from your Editor. 
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Reprinted with permission from ClearStar

Was 1993 the beginning of the end?
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We make security simple 

        WWW.IDN-INC.COM————————-1-800-233-3355
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WHY NOT BE A WEB SPONSOR FOR GPLA 

At GPLA, we strive to provide the best to our members and due in part to our Web 

Advertisers and Convention Sponsors, we are able to achieve that goal. We would like to 

include your Company as a GPLA supporter by becoming a Web Advertiser on our 

professionally managed website at <GPLA.ORG> If you have any questions about the 

benefits, do not hesitate to contact me at <martysr1@mac.com> 

The annual cost of a web ad, linked to your site is $300.00. The web ad will also be posted in 

our monthly newsletter. 

Company Name:______________________             Contact Person:_____________________ 

Phone:____________ E-mail:____________________Web URL:______________ 

Place copy of ad in PDF format below and E-mail to Editor 

martysr1@mac.com 
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